
An English Medium & English Version School 
 

 

Date: 24/06/2025 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to inform you that school will remain closed from 29 June,2025 

(Sunday) to 20 July ,2025 (Sunday) and Regular classes will resume from 21 

July,2025 (Monday). 

N.B.: Fruit festival will be held on 3 July. 

 

Regards, 

ADMINISTRATION 
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